CPSO Revives Its Go-Green Hotline

Thursday, April 27, 2023
Caddo Sheriff Steve Prator is asking residents to help clean up Caddo parish by reporting litter violators.

“If you see something, say something, and in this case if you see someone littering report it,” says Sheriff
Prator. This is why the Sheriff’s Office is reviving the “Go-Green” hotline. The hotline has been restored for
citizens to report motorists who they see littering. The phone number for the hotline is “GO GREEN” or
464-7336. The registered owner of any vehicle reported will receive a letter from the Sheriff notifying them that
someone in their vehicle was seen littering and ask for their help to stop littering in Caddo Parish.

CPSO'’s litter crew is also patrolling the parish and cleaning up roadside trash. It is noted that CPSQ’s litter crew
has picked up more than 17,000 pounds of trash though out the parish each year while in operation.

Dropbox link to video

https://www.dropbox.com/s/8j40g01p35fndn7/Go%20Green%20Video.mp4?di=0




